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	TELUS Corporation

Floor 31, 10020 100 Street NW

Edmonton, Alberta

Canada  T5J 0N5


Willie Grieve

Vice President
(780) 493-6590 Telephone

Government & Regulatory Affairs
(780) 493-6519 Facsimile


willie.grieve@telus.com

March 21, 2001

Ms. Ursula Menke
Secretary General
CRTC
Ottawa, ON
K1A 0N2

Dear Ms. Menke

RE: 
Public Notice CRTC 2000-175 – Monitoring the Canadian telecommunications industry – Consultation Procedure

In accordance with the procedural rules set by Canadian Radio-television and Telecommunications Commission (the “Commission”) with respect to the above referenced proceeding, TELUS is pleased to notify the Commission of its desire to attend the proceedings and provide oral comments on the recommendations contained in the Lemay-Yates Associates Inc. report and submissions from other parties.

The following individuals will comprise the TELUS panel:

· Willie Grieve, Vice-President Government & Regulatory Affairs
E-mail address: willie.grieve@telus.com

· Mark Kolesar, Assistant Vice-President Regulatory and Public Policy
E-mail address: mark.kolesar@telus.com

We look forward to receiving the order of appearance record from the Commission by 11 April 2001.  If you require any additional information, please feel free to contact me at (780) 493-6590, or Mark Kolesar at (403) 530-4078.

Sincerely,

Original signed by Willie Grieve

Willie Grieve

Vice President

Government & Regulatory Affairs
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